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Deja Vu All Over Again At Reds
Tuesday, June 19, 2007

Red's Trading Post owner Ryan Horsley says agents from the BATFE paid him another visit yesterday.  Agents last
visited the store on May 23rd.  That visit resulted in the alleged discovery of three paperwork infractions.  Horsley said
this visit was more of the same.  During the May 23rd visit a Red's employee transcribed alleged comments of one
agent.  Horsley says supervisor Lori Young told the employee that they would "be back again and again."  The latest
inspection by the BATFE comes on the heels of last week's showing of the anti BATFE documentary, "The Gang."
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